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There are only 8 days of school left in 2015!  Where has the time gone? It 
has been traditionally our report card week in the past.  This year, teachers 
have chosen to communicate your child’s learning using one of the three 
options; the regular formal report card, a new report card format or the 
FreshGrade e-porfolio.   Please ask your child to share their report or portfolio 
with you. We are very proud of our Cindrich students!  We have early 
dismissal on Thursday, December 15th at 1:27 pm for parents to book an 
appointment to see the teacher.   Please call the school to book an 
appointment.   
 
Our PAC (Parent Advisory Committee) has been working on a number of 
fundraisers for the school.  All monies raised go to the school towards 
fieldtrips, technology, library books, classroom incentives and many more 
items.  If you would like more information on our PAC goals, please come to a 
meeting.  There is also a website that describes the role of the school PAC.  
http://www.bccpac.bc.ca/what-pac  We are always looking for a few extra 
helping hands to help with counting money, sorting hot lunch orders and with 
our milk program.  Please leave your name at the office so our Parent Team 
can invite you to meet the wonderful PAC volunteers that help make Cindrich 
a great school.  The next fundraiser is a Basket Raffle.  The PAC has 3 
beautiful Holiday Baskets that will be raffled off on December 17, 2015 at our 
Sing Song Presentation.  Tickets are $1 each and will be sold in the foyer. 
 
Next week on Thursday, December 17th we are having a Sing Song 
Presentation at 1:00 pm with our K to Gr.4 classes singing and a song by our 
Grade 7 band.  You are invited to attend!   
The last day of school will be Friday December 18th, 2015! 
It will be with great sadness we will be saying goodbye to 
our wonderful secretaries, Mrs. Sue Soltysik and Mrs. 
Yvonne Maters. They are retiring from Cindrich to pursue 
new adventures… They have been greeting children and 
families and  managing the school office for 14 years.  
Over those 14 years, they have watched many families 
grow up.  They have been the heartbeat of Cindrich.  
Thank you to both of them from the bottom of our hearts!  
They will be missed! 
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Dates to Remember: 
December 15th   Early Dismissal at 1:27 pm for  
     Parent/Teacher Interviews 
December 17th   Sing Song Presentation in the Gym at 1:00 pm 
December 18th  Good-bye and good luck and a huge Thank 

you to Mrs. Maters and Mrs. Soltysik! 
December 18th   Last day of school for 2015 
January 4th    Welcome back and Happy New Year! 
January 28th    Healthy Expo! Please join us 5:30 to 7:00 pm 
 
 
We have had a great four months!  We have had Zumba, our Terry Fox 
Run, monthly school runs, SQX Dance, numerous fieldtrips, FitKids, 
Cross Country Team, Pumpkin Day, Halloween Parade, Dawali 
Assembly, Remembrance Day Assembly, Volleyball, Skating, hot lunch 
days and Movie night sponsored by our PAC.   

       
 
 


